
 

 

Windsor, Ontario February 6, 2019 

 

REPORT NO. 8 
of the 

HOUSING ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
of its meeting held 

November 20, 2018 
 

 

Present: Marina Clemens, Chair 
  Councillor John Elliott 
  Anna Angelidis 
  Fahimuddin Bai 
  Linda Coltman 
  Steve Govette 
  Eric Hill 
  Mayor Gary McNamara, Town of Tecumseh 
  Jim Steele 
  Angela Yakonich 
 

 

Your Committee submits the following recommendation:  
 

 Moved by Mayor G. McNamara, seconded by J. Steele, 
 That in the event that a Strategic Planning session is held, that City and County 

Councils BE REQUESTED to consider including a discussion related to social housing. 
 Carried. 
 
 
 

_______________________________ 
CHAIRPERSON 

 
 

_______________________________ 
COMMITTEE COORDINATOR 

 

NOTIFY:  
 
Housing Advisory Committee  On file 

Onorio Colucci, CAO, City of Windsor ocolucci@citywindsor.ca 
 

Joe Milicia, CAO, Town of Lasalle jmilicia@lasalle.ca 
 

Peggy Van Merlo-West, CAO, Town of 
Kingsville 

pwmwest@kingsville.ca 
 

John Micelli, CAO, Town of Amherstburg jmiceli@amherstburg.ca 
 

Tony Haddad, CAO, Town of Tecumseh thaddad@tecumseh.ca 
 

Peter Neufeld, CAO Town of Leamington pneufeld@leamington.ca 
 

Donna Hunter, CAO, Town of Essex dhunter@essex.ca 
 

Rob Maisonville CAO,, County of Essex rmaisonville@countyofessex.on.ca 
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